From: Bennett, Juliana

To: Finance Committee

Cc: Heck, Patrick; Wachter, Matthew; canamadison@gmail.com
Subject: D8 Alder Take on Agenda Item #7

Date: Monday, July 11, 2022 1:29:28 PM

Hi Finance Committee,

| wanted to send you all a quick email about my thoughts on the State Street Campus Garage.
The downtown alders received an update on the State Street Campus Garage last week.
Without going into too much detail on the current status of the negotiations, | wanted to
share my strong encouragement to push for affordability on this project.

Specifically, this area needs as affordable units as possible, with deep affordability. As a
current low income student, | have personally experienced and have seen my peers struggle
to find affordable housing in the downtown area where there is not affordable housing. |
believe the State Street Campus Garage project has the potential to help fill this void in our
community.

This is a city-owned property and we have more say than we otherwise would in other private
developments on the affordability matter. We must push for deep affordable housing. | hope
that Finance Committee can keep this frame of mind when discussing this agenda item.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Warmest,

Juliana Bennett
Alder, District 8 — she/her/hers
C: (608) 960 - 9063

E: district8 @cityofmadison.com

Common Council Office
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard
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